
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is hereby given that the 
Orrock Township Board will be holding a special meeting for the following purposes: 

 
Pine Crest Estates West Development, Plat Review, Development 

Agreement, Letter of Credit and 180th Street Paving Project 
 

Date:  Wednesday, May 11, 2022 
Time:  4:00 PM 

Questions about this meeting may be directed to Chris Weber at 612-987-2223 
 
 

• Posted on the official bulletin board in the city hall vestibule     Dated: April 28, 2022   
Posted at the town hall outside posting site       Chris Weber 

                                                                       Chris Weber, Clerk  
 
 


